
Attendance for w/c 5/9/17 
 

Class Percentage 

RM 100% 

RT 97.14% 

1J 93.53% 

1L 97.08% 

2G 98.79% 

3R 100% 

 
School’s Attendance – 97.96% 
National Attendance -   96.1% 
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3B 99.57% 

4B 99.11% 

4W 98.28% 

5MB 95.83% 

5G 99.55% 

6B 95.83% 

6J 99.19% 
 

 
14th September 2017 
  

 Best Class Attendance for last week – was RM & 3R both with 100% attendance, therefore 
they will be rewarded with a non-uniform day tomorrow, Friday 15th September. If any class 
manages to get 100% attendance for the whole week they will be rewarded with a non-uniform 
day. 

 School Photos – all children including Nursery will be having their individual photos taken on 
Monday 18th September. Family photographs (with siblings) will be taken at 8.30am. 

 School Dinners – the price is £2.15 per day for a school dinner. If you would like a copy of the 
dinner menu please collect one from the school office. 

 Life Education Caravan (13-15th September) – please continue to pay £3 on ParentPay for Life 
Education if you have not already done so. Thank you. 
 

Coleshill Boys & Girls Brigade 
This Thursday sees our Coleshill Boys & Girls Brigade resume after the summer break and we look 
forward to welcoming new members. All children in years 3-6 are welcome. Please come to the United 
Church (next to The Coleshill Hotel) any Thursday 6-7.30pm. Evenings include sports and activity 
games, badge work and outdoor skills. The brigade is run by trained CRB checked volunteers from 
Coleshill Churches Together. 
 
Mobiles/Smart Watches 
All schools have a policy for the use of personal devices. Warwickshire guidelines and policy sate that no 
mobile phones/smart watches are to be used in schools for safeguarding reasons. Therefore our school 
policy reflects the Warwickshire code of conduct and we remind all parents that in the school building no 
mobile phones can be used. We are sure that you understand the reason for this and thank you for your 
support.  
The children are not allowed mobile phones or “smart” watches in school. 
 
Before School 
No children should arrive before 8.30am in school. KS2 children should go onto the playground. 
 
Mornings – Wet Days 
May we remind everyone that the children must go around the outside of the building into their 
classrooms and then they can come into the school hall having put their coat and bags in the 
cloakrooms. 
 
Front Door 
For safeguarding reasons no adult should walk through the school at any time. If you need to speak to a 
teacher the office will ring for them to come to the reception area. 
 
Parents Evening 
The Autumn Term Parents Evening will be held on Thursday 21st September between 3.45pm and 
6.45pm. Please return your reply slip indicating time preference if you have not already done so. 
 
Fun Fest Holiday Club 
We are excited to announce that Fun Fest Holiday Club will be opening at Coleshill Primary School for 
the October half term week. If you would like to place a booking or find out more information about the 
club please visit our website www.fun-fest.co.uk and click on the link for Coleshill under the clubs tab. 
Places do get booked up quickly so please book early to avoid disappointment. 

http://www.fun-fest.co.uk/

